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I am writing to strongly oppose HB 3119.  The Advanced Clean Truck regulations are 

critical to clean up our air, protect vulnerable populations from the toxic pollution from 

diesel trucks and to protect our environment.  Please do not let these important 

regulations get delayed, watered down or overturned.  Thank you. 


